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The Chapter 93 monthly meeting and Annual Banquet will be held January 12, 2008 at Lake Windsor Country Club.  Social hour begins
at 5:30PM and dinner at 7:00PM.  If you have not made reservations, call Earl Martin (see President’s Report.)

PRESIDENT’S REPORT
Hello Chapter 93 members & EAAers, As new

President(yikes!) I’d like to wish all a Happy & Safe New Year!
Having the first board meeting last night 1-03-08 the board
covered a number of items that Secretary Earl will forward in his
report to the membership. I would like to take a moment to thank
Gary for his hard work as President these past many years and
thank him in advance for his future involvement with the Chapter
as a board member. (he more than
likely will be getting email
questions from me!)

I thank also the past board &
committee members for their
involvement with the Chapter and
their continued support of the
Chapter and welcome aboard the
new board members Lowell Zirbel,
Bruce Gebhard and V.P. Dick
Hartwig as well as those returning
committee chairs and those yet to
be announced committee positions.

The Board would also like to
remind you all of the Chapter 93 “Annual Banquet” Jan, 12th/08 at
Lake Windsor Country Club. This is a important chapter “kick-
off” for the year so if you haven’t yet please contact Earl Martin
with your intent to attend at 825-3286 or cell 1(920)255-0094 or
email at earlpmartin@excite.com ASAP as the Country Club
needs a good idea of attendance. The guest speaker this year will
be Mr. David Jensen the Deputy Airport Director at Dane Co.
Regional. (his presentation is very interesting) and look for a good
table of “door prizes” this year. Also take note that Dane Co.
Regional was “named” as one of the top 20 passenger airports in
the world for its environmental work and recycling programs by
the trade magazine “Passenger Terminal World” of U.K., so I’m
certain Mr. Jensen will talk about that also. We hope to see you all
in attendance. Thankyou Don Ripp
(clip & save-ways to
contact me)
Don Ripp
213 4th Street
Waunakee WI
53597
(H) 608-849-7543
(W)608-849-5944        
ext.1742
(C) 608-577-9327

donripp@hotmail.com
rippd@splpharma.com

SECRETARY’S REPORT
MONTHLY MEMBERSHIP MEETING--12/20/2007
The Chili Fly-in group was on the small size due to the weather
on December 1st, but the group had all of the fixings so they did
some hanger flying and discussed a variety of other subjects. One
plane did manage to make it, check the web site to see the pictures
taken at the fly-in. The Annual Chapter Banquet will start at 5:30

P.M. with cocktails and Dinner to be served
at 7:00 PM. The cost this year will be $25.00
per person. Members were asked the
volunteer to serve on the different
committees. Scott Nolinski won the door
prize for the night which was a tape donated
by Bud Rogers. Thank you Bud for the tape
donation. It was also decided by the members
to continue to be involved with the 2008
Poker Run. Our speaker for the night was our
very own Rob Tweed who shared with the
members his experiences about building his
plane and some of the pictures of his travels
with it. Thank you Rob for sharing your plane

building experiences with the members.
 Earl Martin

BOARD MEETING--01/03/2008
Thank you to the people who volunteered to help on the
committees but some positions are still left opened and we need
volunteers to fill these positions. A Board Member may contact
you to help, please consider helping the Chapter out in that
capacity. Some of the committees that have had volunteers to
offer to help out are Membership- Jerry Matzelle and Dave Van
Lanen, Hanger- Dave Jeardeau, Program- Jack Jerrud & Bud
Rogers, Web Master- David Ripp. Don Ripp volunteered to
continue with the Poker Run committee and Dick Hartwig
volunteered to help Don with that. It was also suggested to have a
silent auction at the Annual Banquet starting with this year or
maybe first next year. The
2008 EAA work week was
suggested to be the weekend or
June 21st or the 28th.
Earl Martin

Directions to The Lake
Windsor Country Club:

From Hwy 19 go 1.2 miles
north on Lake Road and then .6
of a mile west on Golf Road.



**DUES ARE DUE**
If you have not paid your dues for 2008 please send a check to:  Jerry Matzelle at 1310 Buttercup Way, Lake Mills, WI  53551 or you
can pay at the banquet.  Dues are $24 for an individual or family.  You must be an EAA member.
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EAA Chapter 93 publishes Corben Courier once a month for and about its members who are interested in all phases of
aviation. Articles to be submitted must reach the editor by the first Saturday of the month. Meeting night is the third Thursday
of the month unless otherwise stated. Members may advertise items free of charge. Business card size ads are $5 per month or
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Disclaimer: The Corben Courier newsletter serves as a clearinghouse of ideas and suggestions for homebuilt aircraft and
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approval of any information contained in this newsletter. Any parties using suggestions or ideas expressed herein do so at their
own risk without recourse against anyone.


